January 24 2016

Sample Czar Inc.
1850 Industrial St, Apt 514
Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Sample Czar Inc.:

Power of Pain Foundation wishes to thank you for your cash donation of $100 on 7/22/2015. Your
donation greatly helps our organization support awareness and education programs of Neuropathy
pain conditions. Power of Pain Foundation is a 501(c) (3) tax-exempt nonprofit organization;
therefore, your donation is applicable for IRS tax credit.

As you know, more than 100 million people have a chronic care condition that involves chronic pain.
Your donation makes it possible to continue our services and education programs.

Frankly, we could not do what we do without donors such as you. We look forward to working with
you in the future. We, and those we serve, deeply appreciate your generosity.

We sincerely appreciate your donation,

NG 5
‘ém éz%/,é%
Ken Taylor, Treasurer

Power of Pain Foundation
FIN: 65-1298571

P.S. Please feel free to call me at any time at 480-882-1342 if you have questions, would like an
update on our activities, or wish to volunteer at any of our upcoming events.

www.powerofpain.o




Power of Pain Foundation
38556 N. Dave Street
San Tan Valley, AZ 85140

January 24, 2016
Sample Czar Inc.

1850 Industrial St, Apt 514
Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Sample Czar Inc.:

Power of Pain Foundation wishes to thank you for your cash donation of $100 on 7/22/2015. Your
donation greatly helps our organization support awareness and education programs of Neuropathy
pain conditions. Power of Pain Foundation is a 501(c) (3) tax-exempt nonprofit organization;

therefore, your donation is applicable for IRS tax credit.

As you know, more than 100 million people have a chronic care condition that involves chronic pain.
Your donation makes it possible to continue our services and education programs.

Frankly, we could not do what we do without donors such as you. We look forward to working with
you in the future. We, and those we serve, deeply appreciate your generosity.

We sincerely appreciate your donation,
e

Kt oyl
Ken Taylor, Treasurer

Power of Pain Foundation
FIN: 65-1298571

P.S. Please feel free to call me at any time at 480-882-1342 if you have questions, would like an
update on our activities, or wish to volunteer at any of our upcoming events.

www.powerofpain.org




|
AMAZIMA

MINISTRIES

Sample Czar Inc
1850 Industrial Street Apt 514
Los Angeles, CA 90021

2015 GIVING STATEMENT
3/2/2015 $100

2015 Total Giving: $100

Amazima Ministries International is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization. Our tax ID No. is 61-1555718.
Pursuant to IRS Code requirements for substantiation of charitable contributions, no goods or services
were provided in return for the above donations.

With your support, Amazima Ministries will continue to live out the love of Jesus by educating and
empowering the people of Uganda and the communities we serve.

For additional information about Amazima Ministries please e-mail thetruth@amazima.org. Thank you
for your continued prayers and support.

With much gratitude and love,

Katie Davis and the Amazima Ministries team

2016 DONATION RECEIPT CHANGE

In an effort to streamline our donation and communication processes, Amazima will be moving from a monthly
donation receipt to a single annual receipt in 2016. If you give by credit card and we have your current email
address, you will still be receiving the transaction receipt when the card processes.

If you would like to stay up to date on the happenings of Amazima we do send out monthly #teamamazima emails
with ministry updates. If you are not currently receiving the #teamamazima email and would like to do so, or if you
have any questions about the changes, please email receipt@amazima.org.

Amazima Ministries International 615.656.5355
P.O. Box 682521 Franklin, TN. 37068 thetruthi@amazima.org WWW.AMAZIMA.ORG
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WOUNDED WARRIOR
PROJECT "
January 22, 2016 €

Sample Czar, Inc.
1850 Industrial St. Apt. 514
Los Angeles, CA 90021-1263

Dear Caring Friends,

On behalf of everyone at Wounded Warrior Project® (WWP), I would like to extend my sincere

gratitude for your support i1 2015. Your generosity is crucial to tite successful recovery of the many

injured service members we assist in countless ways. | am extremely grateful for your kindness.

A breakdown of your charitable giving throughout 2015 is provided below.

Date Amount
10/20/2015 $500.00
11/24/2015 $100.00

Thank you for all you do for our wounded heroes. Without your continued support, our work to
help meet the needs of our nation’s injured servicemen and women simply would not be possible!
Please consider making a gift today to support our programs and services in the year ahead.

With my sincerest gratitude,

Stiver. Nodlgyt

Steven Nardizzi

Chief Executive Officer
Wounded Warrior Project Thank you for your support of Wounded Warrior Project.

Your contributions may be tax deductible to the extent allowed by law.
No goods or services were provided in exchange for your contributions.
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'BACK2BACK

MINISTRIES
PO, Box 70, Mason, OH 45040

January 18, 2016

Sample Czar Inc.
1850 Industrial St, Apt 514
Los Angeles, CA 90021

Thank you for your generous support of Back2Back Ministries. We're grateful for your partnership as we
provide care for today and hope for tomorrow to children in need. Your support enables us to continue to
advocate on behalf of the 163 million orphans around the world.

For 2015
Total Donations:  $100.00
Total Non-Tax Deductible Donations:  $0.00
Total Tax Deductible Donations: ~ $100.00

All contributions to Back2Back Ministries are tax-deductible in the US and according to IRS regulations. Any
goods or services received in exchange for a donation are listed as Non-Tax Deductible. Contributions are

solicited with the understanding that Back2Back Ministries has complete discretion and control over the use of
all donated funds.

Go paperless with Back2Back!

Back2Back offers a paperless option for your monthly receipt. This convenient option allows you to receive
your receipt via email, while also reducing Back2Back's administrative expenses. We hope you will take
advantage of this offering, as it will allow a higher percentage of every dollar you give to go directly to the
children we serve.

Interested? To sign up, email receipt@back2back.org with subject line: email receipt. Please allow two receipt
cycles for the transition to occur. For tax purposes, paper year-end receipts will continue to be mailed.




Bladder
Cancer:
Advocacy
Network

BCAN

Leading the way to awareness and a cure

January 27, 2016

Doug Lowell

President

Sample Czar, Inc.

1850 Industrial Street, Suite 514
Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Doug,

Thank you for your generous gift of $400.00 to the Bladder Cancer Advocacy Network. Your donation will
help further our efforts and cultivate a community of hope and support for people touched by the disease.

Each year, thousands of Americans die from bladder cancer, but still there is little awareness of this
devastating disease. The Bladder Cancer Advocacy Network is on the front-lines advocating for greater
public awareness and funding research that will identify and deliver a cure for bladder cancer. With
programs like the Bladder Cancer Think Tank, the only medical forum dedicated solely to bladder cancer,
and the Young Investigator Research Awards, we are working every day to end this disease and improve
the lives of bladder cancer survivors.

In accordance with IRS guideline you have received no goods or services, your gift is tax-deductible. Please
maintain a copy of this letter for your tax records.

We are able to continue our important mission because of the generosity of supporters like you. Together,
we are making a difference.

Wi ateful appreciation, J/& w w W{ @%Z /Z (I /: >

L1

Apnd_ (
idne Zipursky Quale /f CM

President and Co-Founder

4915 St. Elmo Avenue, Suite 202 « Bethesda, MD 20814 « 301-215-9099 ¢ info@bcan.org * www.bcan.org
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Children’s-

Healthcare of Atlanta
Foundation

Tuesday, January 12, 2016

Ryan Swanson

Sample Czar Inc

1850 Industrial St Apt 514
Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Ryan Swanson:

On behalf of the patients and families of Children’s Healthcare of Atlanta, thank you for Sample
Czar’s generous $200.00 gift to support the Areas of Greatest Need. It is an honor to be
selected as your charity of choice; | am sure you considered multiple worthy not-for-profit
organizations. Please know Children’s is committed to investing these funds wisely to uphold
our mission to make kids better today and healthier tomorrow.

As one of the largest pediatric healthcare providers in the country, Children’s continues to
provide top-notch, specialized care to the more than 362,000 patients that come to our
facilities each year. Our three hospitals—Egleston, Hughes Spalding and Scottish Rite—and
more than 25 neighborhood locations exist solely to take care of kids and teens. Support from
our community enables us to stock just the right size blood pressure cuffs (our smallest would
fit around your pinky finger); offer cutting-edge lifesaving technology that other hospitals
cannot; train our next generation of medical heroes and search for tomorrow’s cures.

With the help of generous donors like you, we are building a world-class pediatric healthcare
system that will offer our community’s children the highest level of care for generations to
come. Shouid you have any questions, piease do not hesitate to contact me directly at
Jennifer.Patrick@choa.org or 404-785-7602.

Regards,

e

Jennifer Patrick
www.choa.org/corporate

Corporate Partnerships

1577 Northeast Expressway, Suite A p. 404-785-7313 W f. 404-785-7355 choa.org/corporate
Atlanta, Georgia 30329




PREGNANCY MINISTRIES January 11, 2016

Sample Czar Inc
1850 Industrial St Apt 514
Los Angeles, CA 90021

2015 End of Year Contribution Statement

Dear Sample Czar Inc,

Thank you for standing with Hope Pregnancy Ministries both financially and through prayer. Your
support is changing lives! You will find your 2015 year end giving statement below. May you be
abundantly blessed for your generosity.

Total tax-deductible amount received for giving period 1/1/2015 - 12/31/2015: $200.00
NO GOODS OR SERVICES WERE RECEIVED IN CONSIDERATION FOR THIS CONTRIBUTION

Sincerely,
il

Michelle Reimer
Executive Director

406.257.5700 | 1281 Burns Way, Kalispell, MT 59901 | www.hopepregnancyministries.org
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POSITIVE ATMOSPHERE
January 7, 2016 REACHES KIDS

Sample CZAR, Inc.
1850 Industrial St., Apt. 514
Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear To Whom It May Concern,

I just wanted to thank you again for helping secure the future of P.A.R K. students. Your donation
also helped me to enjoy a wonderful and relaxing December for the first time in 25 years.

Thanks to not having the fundraising pressure for December on me, I was able to go on vacation. I took
Melanie and our two boys Kenyon and Koilan on a Caribbean Christmas cruise. The seven-day cruise to
Cozumel, Belize City, Hondurasand Costa Maya gave me a much needed emotional, physical and spiritual
renewal. It was a time to catch up and enjoy my family, since we all have had busy schedules these past few
- months.

To most people’s surprise, my cell phone was not attached to my ear. All data was turned off to
ensure two things; peace and a phone bill I can afford! Every port-of-call was a breath of fresh air without a
to-do list. Ijust moved at my own leisurely pace...slow.

The board made a decision about the endowment money by using a 4% Harvest rate. This will be
calculated on January 1% of every year. So, let me give you an update. We have collected over $9 million
with less than $1 million to come in this year.

It’s been 20 years since the first group of 25 students walked through P.A.R.K.’s doors; and because
of the generosity, P.A.R.K. will play a pivotal part in this community for decades to come.

Have a Blessed 2016!

Blessings,

Keith Jackson

6915 Geyer Springs Rd @ Little Rock, AR 72209 ® (501)562-5223 ® FAX (501)562-5877




UNIVERSITY of WASHINGTON

Sample Czar Inc
1850 Industrial Street Apt 514
Los Angeles, CA 980021

Date: 12/23/2015

Gift Total: $100.00
Donor ID: 1250012
On behalf of the entire University community, we would like to thank - DID YOU KNOW?
you for making this special commemorative gift. In making this gift, © You can leverage UW's
you are not only supporting a healthy future for the community, you strengths in your business
are recognizing the life of someone very special. or organization. The UW's
Business & Industry
Thank you for making the University of Washington part of this portal guides you in finding
tribute. research expertise,

% /m ; licensing opportunities,
P X i ( %90( x /qu; £ access to facilities, and so
4 much more.

Ana Mari Cauce Jodi Green

Visit uw.edu/partnerships
President, University of Washington Chair, UW Foundation P P

to learn about the many
ways that you and the UW

P.S. If you would like us to notify someone about this gift, please send their can prosper together.

name and contact information to Donor Services at donorsve@uw.edu. If you
already included this information at the time of your gift, please know that
we have sent notification of your thoughtful gesture.

Your gift may be tax deductible as allowed by IRS reguiat':ons.
University of Washington Tax ID: 91-6001537

Gift(s) of : Gift(s) Went to : Gift(s) Note : Receipt # :
$100.00 Center for Interstitial Lung Disease UW provided no goods or 0005818681
Paid by: Check UWMC Fund - UW Medicine services in exchange for this gift.

In honor of Bryan Rehberger

GIFT SERVICES BOX 359505 SEATTLE, WA 98195-9505 BEBOUNDLESS

206.685.1980 1.800.326.7566 giving.uw.edu gifts@uw.edu




JOHN MUIR

HEALTH
PULMONARY REHABILITATION

Barbara Wyatt

Sample Czar Inc.

1850 Industrial St
#514

Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Barbara,

Thank you very much for you donation of $100.00 to the Pulmonary Rehab
program. We apologize for the lateness of this letter as our records
erroneously stated the acknowledgement has been sent out. As you know,
the donations go to the patients that need it most. Your generosity has
always been appreciated.

Please find our Tax ID# below for your financial records.

Sincerely,

}ld&;;., Ree

Lana Hilling, RCP,FAACVPR
Manager, Pulmonary Rehabilitation Program
TAX ID#: 680396600




This is where the end of cancer begins.
When together,

We become a force unmistakable.
A movernent undeniable,

Alight that cannot dim.

When we take

Qur wild impessible dreams

And make them possible

Make them true

We rise up as cne

When we stand up

When we Stand Up To Cancer

ER

stcndup2cer.org

Stand Up To Cancer

cfo EIF

1900 Avenue of the Stars
Suite 1400

Los Angeles, CAF0067

1424 283 3600
424 283 3700

Stand Up To Cancer is a program of
the Entertainment Industry Foundation,
a 501(c)(3) charitable organization
Federal ID 95-1644609

December |, 2015

Sample Czar Inc
1850 Industrial St Apt 514
Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Sample Czar Inc:

Thank you so much for your generous contribution of $100.00 received 08/10/015
in support of Stand Up To Cancer.

Together, we have the power to change the face of cancer research. 100% of your
donation received by SU2C will support Stand Up To Cancer’s collaborative cancer
research programs. Each day brings us one step closer to turning every cancer
patient into a cancer survivor.

Stand Up To Cancer is a charitable program of the Entertainment Industry
Foundation (EIF), a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt organization. EIF affirms that no goods or
services were provided in exchange for this contribution. EIF’s Federal Tax ID
Number is 95-1644609. Your donation is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by
U.S. law.

Thank you for taking a stand against cancer with your generous donation.

Susan Frank :

Chief Operating Officer
Entertainment Industry Foundation

With gratitude,
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Children’s
Healthcare of Atlanta
Dedicated to All Better

December 9, 2015

Sample Czar Inc.

1850 Industrial St Apt 514
Los Angeles, CA 90021-1263

Thank you for your contribution in support of Children’s Healthcare of Atlanta, Inc. As a not-for-profit healthcare
organization, Children’s relies on the generosity of the community. We are committed to spending wisely the gifts

we receive, because we recognize the significance of your decision to give to Children’s.

Please find below further detail regarding your gift(s).

Date Item Contributions FaleMarest Volus ?f
Goods and / or Services
12/01/2015 Corporate Donation $200.00 $0.00
Total $200.00 50.00

No substantial goods or services were provided in consideration of this gift. Please retain a copy of this letter for

your 2015 tax records.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Children’s Healthcare of Atlanta, Inc. Gift Processing

Department at (404) 785-6010 or via email at gift.processing@choa.org.

Sincerely,

Toon Pt

Ron Frieson

President, Children’s Healthcare of Atlanta Foundation, Inc.

27045-06_0164




SANFDRD

HEALTH

FOUNDATION

December 7, 2015

Sample Czar Inc.

Friends of Children's Miracle Network
1850 Industrial St Apt 514

Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Friends:
Thank you. We can't say it enough!

We are truly grateful for your recent gift to the Sanford Health Foundation. You make it possible for
patients to experience continued innovation and the highest quality of care.

Your support of the Children's Miracle Network will touch the lives of countless children and families
across our region who turn to Sanford Children's in times of injury or iliness. Your gift will help purchase
the very latest equipment, ensure the availability of critical non-billed services, like Child Life, that help
children and their families cope with the stress brought about by illness, injury or hospitalization, and
assist families with necessities like meals, travel and lodging.

Thank you again for your compassion and generosity, and for your steadfast commitment to improving
health care in your community.

With gratitude,

e, @i~

Micah Aberson
President, Sanford Health Foundation

This receipt acknowledges that the Sanford Health Foundation received the following gift:
DATE: November 25, 2015

AMOUNT: $200.00

DESIGNATION: Sioux Falls Children's Miracle Network Fund

We certify that the Sanford Health Foundation provided no goods or services in exchange for this gift.
Therefore, the amount of your gift is tax-deductible and greatly appreciated. Please retain this receipt for

= _ tax purposes.
il wn BUILDING | e
LT Children's Braveaﬂ SANFARIDY TOMORROW - T sy SR
Cur'eKidsTCancet' Y Meodchewort  MOIGOR S ki Sanion! TODAY $UI!!-D.E.ES Gift of Jirree

Bemidji, MN e Bismarck, ND e Fargo, ND e Hillsboro, ND ¢ Sioux Falls, SD e Thief River Falls, MN
R P R T S e

019028-00066 Rev. 11/15




"’ YALE-NEW HAVEN

HosPITA
December 8, 2015 OSPITAL

Sample Czar Inc
1850 Industrial St Apt 514
Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Friends:

Thank you for the thoughtful and generous gift of $100.00 from to The Fund for Yale-
New Haven Hospital. This gift will be acknowledged in our 2016 annual report as a
donation from.

Your gift helps Yale-New Haven Hospital continue its mission to provide sensitive, high-
quality, cost-effective health care services to all patients, regardless of ability to pay. It
supports ongoing clinical research that helps bring medical advances from the
laboratory to the patient's bedside and helps us to serve the community as a public
health advocate and provide support and services which respond to the area's health
care needs.

We are fortunate to have generous friends like you to help us better serve our
community and continue our tradition of excellence in providing comprehensive,
multidisciplinary, family-focused care in more than 100 medical specialty areas. Your
generosity enables us to make the best resources available to our patients and thereby
continue our tradition of excellence in providing world-class medical care. We are most
grateful for your support and your confidence in our work.

Once again, thank you for your generosity. This gift, along with the gifts of others, will
make a difference in the lives of those we serve.

T
Lt

-New Haven

Date Received: 12/1/2015

Check Date: . 11/17/2015

Yale-New Haven Hospital did not provide any goods or services in return for this donation. Your gift is fully
_deductible to the extent of the law. Please retain this letter for your tax records.

Have you included Yale-New Haven Hospital in your estate plans?
If so, please let us know and contact us at 203-688-5502.

Office of Development

P.O. Box 1849

New Haven, CT 06508-1849
203-688-9644

Fax 203-688-8721
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December 1, 2015

Sample Czar Inc.
1850 Industrial St. Apt 514
Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Friends,

Thank you for the gift of $200 to support the women and children we serve at
Tubman!

We received this simple unsigned note, and wanted to share it with you.

Whatever inspired you to connect with our cause, she sums it up far better than
we ever could.

Each year Tubman provides direct service to more than 30,000 women, youth,
men, and families who have experienced relationship violence, elder abuse,

addiction, sexual exploitation or other forms of trauma.

And as we reflect upon our work, all of us at Tubman are grateful to count you
among our supporters—thank you for helping make our work possible.

With gratitude,

R. Christopher Sur ;
Chair, Resource Development Cabinet Chief Executive Officer

“TMU- Ww/ LA~

No goods or services were ‘&::::i in exchange for this gifi.

Jennifer J. Polzin

tubman.org
612.825.3333

Tubman West
3111 First Ave. S.
Minneapolis, MN
55408

Tubman East

1725 Monastery Way
Maplewood, MN
55109

Chrysalis

4432 Chicago Ave. S.
Minneapolis, MN
55407




